March 15, 2020

Dear Parents,

As you might have heard, NYC DOE has closed ALL public schools
beginning tomorrow March 16th until April 20th.

Although our school typically follows DOE’s schedule, this is an
unprecedented situation. With that being said, our school will first close for
2 weeks until March 27th.

During this time we will re-evaluate the situation and see if we can re-open
on March 30th.

Additionally, parent teacher conferences for this Thursday, March 19th will
be reschedule. We will let you know when a new date has been set.

Please utilize this time to stay indoors and practice social distancing as
much as possible.

Together we can conquer this virus! If you have any questions, please feel

free to contact us at anytime. Please stay safe!

Best Regards,
Victoria Children’s Group
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